Henry, Genna

From: Phillips, Kate

Sent: 07 September 2015 16:39

To: Planning

Subject: FW: PLANNING APLLICATION CONSULTATION - 18 GOLDHURST TERRACE, NW6

Kate

From: Sandra Cobbing
Sent: 07 September 20

To: Phillips, Kate

Subject: PLANNING APLLICATION CONSULTATION - 18 GOLDHURST TERRACE, NW6 3HU

Dear Kate Phillips

Mr & Mrs Badoorkhan wish to object to a staircase being installed into their garden. They have occupied
the ground floor and basement of the above property which is self-contained from the upper parts since the
1950's. They have always had exclusive use of the garden and do not wish to share the garden. They also
object to a staircase being fitted which would block light, create additional noise and ruin the appearance of
the garden. 1 would be grateful if you would consider their comments.

Kind regards

Sandra Cobbing



